
 

Eddy Group Limited is pleased to announce Emily VanToever has accepted the position of 
Branch Manager at our new location in Charlottetown, PEI which is scheduled to open in early 
2023. Emily begins her new position on Monday, November 21, 2022, and will report to Richard 
Barker, Corporate Sales Manager. 

Emily comes to Eddy Group Ltd. from within wholesale distribution and has years of experience 
in the electrical industry as a tradesperson, educator, account manager, and regional account 
manager.  Emily comes highly recommended by peers, co-workers, and industry leaders.  We 
are excited to have her join the Eddy Group team and have her lead our opening on Prince 
Edward Island!  

Please join me in welcoming Emily to the Eddy Team! 
 


